
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wolfe Hearing has two sought after Auckland based positions for experienced 

Audiologists (full or provisional members) becoming available in early 2024! 

• Fantastic salary package offered along with a share of profit 

• Small, experienced and supportive team  

• Plenty of autonomy in a relaxed environment free from corporate pressures.  

We have a part time position (approximately 2 days per week) in central Auckland suited to someone 

balancing childcare responsibilities, and a full-time position based in Pukekohe. However there is 

flexibility to shape hours and locations to suit your preferred working arrangement.  

Wolfe Hearing has been working throughout 2023 to update all of our systems, processes and 

equipment to create a seamless experience for our Audiologists and admin team.  Our focus is on 

achieving the best outcomes for our clients and developing long lasting relationships with them. 

For a confidential chat about these opportunities, contact:  

Steph Mears -business consultant and current acting manager at Wolfe Hearing. 

Phone: 022 391 8394 

Email: Steph@hibeam.co.nz or contact me via LinkedIn. 
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